

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral **CH48 2HE**

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

31st March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,



BOTANIC GARDENS

Pre-School Visit to Ness Botanic Gardens Tuesday 3rd May 2022

As part of the Pre-School class topic about Spring and Growth, an educational visit to Ness Botanic Gardens has been booked on Tuesday 3rd May 2022. We hope the visit to the gardens will enhance the children's learning about caring for our planet and local environment whilst extending their knowledge and understanding of the world.

The cost of the trip will be £15.25 which will include the cost of the coach, entry to the gardens and workshop. The coach, (fitted with seatbelts), will set off from school at approximately 9.30am, please ensure your child arrives to school in plenty of time so we can organise ourselves for departure. School will be providing the children with a packed lunch including a drink, which will be eaten at the gardens. We should arrive back at school in time for normal pick up.

Children are required to wear their school long brown joggers and yellow polo shirt on the day and wellington boots are essential. Please could we ask that all children bring with them a small rucksack to carry their lunch in. There will be no need for the children to bring any spending money.

In order to simplify the arrangements of trips, we will allocate a place for your child and the cost of £15.25, will be added to your May 2022 invoice. To enable your child to attend the trip to the Ness Botanic Gardens it is important that the consent form below is completed and returned to the school office no later than Monday 25th April 2022.

We would like to ask a small number of parents to support us on our visit and so if you are available to help for the full day on 3rd May, please specify below.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher













Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk



Wirral

CH48 2.HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Please complete and return to the school office no later than Monday 25th April 2022.



Pre-School Visit to Ness Botanic Gardens Tuesday 3rd May 2022

Child's Name:	Year Group:
I do / do not* give permission for my child to attend the vocst of £15.25 will be added to our May 2022 invoice.	risit to Ness Botanić Gardens understand the
I can / can not come along and offer support on this visit.	
*delete as appropriate.	
Signed:	Dated:
Relationship to Child:	











